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21st June 2024 
 
 
Dear Parent / Carer 
 

SCHOOL DISCO – THURSDAY 27th JUNE 2024 
YEARS 3, 4 & 5 ONLY 

 
We will be holding a disco on Thursday 27th June 2024. The disco will be held in the school hall and 
the entry fee is £2.00 per child. The disco will start straight after school at 3.30pm and finish at 
4.45pm, it is only for year 3, 4 and 5 children. 
 
Children in Y3, 4, & 5 should bring their disco clothes to school and will get changed before the 
disco starts. Children will need collecting from their classroom door at 4.45pm. 
 
Drinks, crisps, sweets, small toys and will be on sale on the night, so children can bring money with 
them to spend on these items. All funds raised will go to the PTA of St Andrew’s. 
 
If you would like your child to attend, please log in to the SchoolMoney app and pay the 
£2.00 entry fee no later than Wednesday 26th June. Once paid your child’s name will be 
added to the disco register. If you require help making the payment or wish to pay over 
the phone, please contact the school office. Please do not send cash. 
 
We hope that as many children as possible will be able to attend the event. 
 
 

 
 
 
Mrs A Jocelyn 
Head of School 
 


